
I am in favor of Senate bill 2266 accessible prescription labeling. I have used accessible 
prescription labels and found it very helpful and necessary to my health. I had a friend who got her 
prescription through Mayo Clinic pharmacy and they would refuse to do accessible prescriptions. I 
do believe my friend and not always known what medication she was taken, and possibly led to her 
earlier death, Marvin Langanki 


